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Retraction of Announcement  

 

 
 
Wellnex Life Limited (“Wellnex” or the “Company”) (ASX:WNX  AIM:WNX),  an innovative consumer 
healthcare business with a track record for developing, licensing, and marketing products and brands to 
customers in the growing healthcare market segment, refers to the previous announcement lodged on 26 
May 2025.  
 
The Company refers to the Letter to Shareholders from the Company chairman dated 26 May 2025, and 
the references therein to a research report prepared by SP Angel, the Company’s UK Broker.  SP Angel’s 
research report contains information or statements which may constitute prospective financial information 
for the purpose of ASIC regulatory guide 170 Prospective Financial Information (RG 170). Whilst the 
Company has provided SP Angel with financial information, it does not consider that the prospective 
financial information contained therein was prepared in accordance with RG 170, and accordingly is not 
endorsed by the Company.  The Company makes no representation (whether express or implied) as to the 
accuracy or reliability of the prospective financial information contained in SP Angel’s research report.  
 
In the context of the above clarification, the Company considers it appropriate to retract the announcement 
on 26 May 2025.  
 
 
This ASX/AIM announcement has been authorised by the Board of Wellnex Life Limited (ASX/AIM:WNX).  

 

 

For further information, please contact:  

 

Wellnex Life Limited (ASX:WNX)     

George Karafotias or Zack Bozinovski    

Joint Chief Executive Officers     

P: +61 3 8399 9419  

E: george.k@Wellnexlife.com.au 
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